
 
Hello Lowell Families and community,  

That time of year is upon us when inclement weather and poor road conditions occur. We 
will do our best to make decisions regarding school closures that meet the safety needs of 
our staff, students and community. Regardless of the decision made by the district, if the 
weather prohibits your student from safely traveling to and from school, please make your 
decision accordingly.  Student safety is the top priority. If you are wanting to stay up to date 
on school closures, you are welcome to sign up for Flash Alert at 
https://www.flashalert.net/signup/. Changes in start times and closures will also be broadcast 
on local news stations. We will also send our “robo-calls” to all registered phone numbers. If 
you have questions about whether your phone number is registered, please contact the 
Lowell High School office.  
 
For the most up to date information regarding attendance, grades, and graduation 
progress, make sure to check out ParentVUE and StudentVUE through Synergy.  All students 
have been setup with StudentVUE, and if you haven't been able to setup a ParentVUE 
account yet, please call the office at 541.937.2124 or stop by. We are happy to help! 
 
Looking for some good entertainment?  The Lowell High School Drama Department presents 
the Tenth Annual "An Hour of Improv Comedy!”  All three free performances will be live on 
the cafetorium stage. Performance dates and times are Friday, December 9th @ 7PM, 
Saturday, December 10th @ 7PM, and a matinee on Sunday, December 11th @ 2PM. 
Doors open at 6:45PM for evening performances, and 1:45pm for the Sunday Matinee. 
 
If you are looking for even more entertainment, the Lowell High School Choir and Band 
Winter Concert will be held on Dec. 12, at 7:00pm. Come celebrate the season with our 
talented musical performers.  The show is free and will be held in the Cafetorium. Donations 
are welcome.  
 
For even more entertainment, Lundy Elementary is having their Winter Concert in the LHS 
cafetorium on Thursday, December 8 at 7:00 pm.  
 
Lundy picture retakes are scheduled for Wednesday, December 7th with Life Touch. If you 
would like to order and/or pay online, the code is EVT2P6P2N. 
 
Friday, December 9th, Lundy 6th grade students will be presenting their “Living Wax Museum” 
from 9-11:30am in the Study & Testing room at Lundy. Be sure to check it out!  
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 

https://www.flashalert.net/signup/

